
Hello,

It feels as though Winter is upon us with the nights drawing in and the weather getting colder. Please
remember to send the children with an appropriate coat. We like to get outside as much as possible.
Gloves also come in very handy! Please remember to name all clothes.

Parent Survey.
It is time again for us to complete the TMET parent survey. Last year, we had an excellent response 
and one of our parents won a £20 voucher. I hope that we have the same again this year. It is such an 
important way for you to share your thoughts and opinions. It also helps the leadership teams to 
consider the views of all parents in the trust. 
Parents survey link: https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=56494-65408-32999274

Kaleidoscope Chocolate donation.

Thank you so much for your support with the chocolate non-
uniform day. The staff and service users could not believe how
much chocolate we collected.
Don’t forget that you can pop down to Kaleidoscope on
Saturday to the Christmas Fete from 1-3pm.

No Nut School.
A reminder that we are a nut free school. We have several children with
severe nut allergies. Please help us to keep all children safe by ensuring
that you do not send in anything containing nuts.
Thank you for your support.

Christmas Dinner
If your child would like a Christmas dinner, please order on MCAS app as soon as possible.

Have a great weekend,

Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 
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Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 

Date: 29/11/24 Principal: Miss Rebecca SmithIssue: 13

Search: KnightonTMET 
https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X 
formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your 
children are up to whilst in school!

Friday 6th December – non-uniform day for 
chocolate donation of the school Winter Fair
Friday 13th December – Winter Fair – 2pm 
– please see the poster attached.
Wednesday 18th December – Christmas 
Dinner and Christmas jumper day
Thursday 19th December – Christmas 
Party Day – non-uniform – party clothes
Friday 20th December – Carol Service at 
the Church of the Nativity – 9:30am
Tuesday 7th January – school opens for 
children. 

Attendance

Character muscle of the week

Self-Esteem:
Feeling good about yourself and others.

Friends of Knighton Mead 
#collaboration #community

Winter Fayre preparation
We are having a non-uniform day on Friday 6th 
December for chocolate donations for the 
Knighton Mead Winter Fayre.

We are also collecting 

toy donations. If you have 

any toys that you no longer 

use then please bring them

to the school office.

A huge congratulations goes 
to Macauley, for amazing 
attendance and to Hughenden 
for excellent punctuality this 
week.
Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 
Also, please familiarise 
yourself with NHS guidance 
on when to keep your child 
from school.
Is my child too ill for school? – 
NHS
Thank you,
Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 89.2%
Bloomfield 91.2%
Macaulay 97.9%

Lansdowne 95%

Richmond 95.2%
Hughenden 93.7%

Lothair 80.7%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
91.9%

https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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